You're Invited to Our Annual Picnic!

Dear Parents and Students,

We are excited to invite you to our Annual School Picnic!
Date: Saturday, June 15, 2024

Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Location: Riverside Park, Pavilion Area

Join us for a day filled with fun activities, games, and delicious food. It's a great opportunity to
relax, enjoy the company of fellow families, and celebrate the school year.

Please RSVP by June 1, 2024, to ensure we have enough food and supplies for everyone.
Looking forward to seeing you all there!

Warm regards,
The School Administration



